
 
 
April 26, 2019 
 
H.E. António Guterres 
Secretary-General 
United Nations 
New York, NY 10017 
USA 
 
Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 
 
I, Pat Brown, am the Founder and CEO of Impossible Foods and former biochemistry professor 
at Stanford University School of Medicine. I left a tenured professorship in 2011 to found 
Impossible Foods, with the goal of averting climate change and biodiversity loss by replacing 
animals as a food production technology by 2035. Impossible Foods is tackling this challenge by 
providing consumers with plant-based meat, fish, and dairy foods that are good for both people 
and the planet.  
 
On behalf of the company, I am committing Impossible Foods to the UN Global Compact and its 
ten principles. We commit to take action in support of UN goals and programs. Further, we 
commit to continuing to integrate the principles of the UN Global Compact as part of the 
strategy, culture, operations, and programming of our company. Impossible Foods was founded 
for an environmental and social mission, and we approach that mission through plant-based 
meat production; sustainability is in our business DNA and we are steadfast in maintaining this 
commitment.  
 
In tandem, we commit to an annual submission of a Communication on Progress (COP), 
submitting our first COP within one year of joining the UN Global Compact, and annually after 
that. Our COP will include: 

● A statement signed by me, CEO Pat Brown, expressing Impossible Foods’ continued 
support for the UN Global Compact and its mission; 

● A description of practical actions the company has taken to implement the Global 
Compact Principles; 

● A measurement of outcomes. 
 
I look forward to joining the global community of leaders in the UN Global Compact.  
 
Sincerely,  
Pat Brown 

 
 
Patrick O. Brown, M.D., Ph.D. 
Founder and CEO, Impossible Foods 


